
Rheology modifiers and thickeners

Trade name INCI Producer Description

LUVOCARE®

GUAR TT
Hydropropyl
Guar

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Transparent thickner for hair styling, soft skin feel.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
CARNAUBA
T1 FLAKES

Copernicia
Cerifera Cera
(Copernicia
Cerifera
(Carnuaba)
Wax)

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

The wax resulting from Copernicia cerifera palm, originary from
Brazil.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
CARNAUBA
T3 FLAKES

Copernicia
Cerifera Cera
(Copernicia
Cerifera
(Carnuaba)
Wax)

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

The wax resulting from Copernicia cerifera palm, originary from
Brazil.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
CERESIN
57 PEARLS

Ceresin
LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Produced by a process of purification of the Ozocherite.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
LIGHT
CANDELILLA

Candelilla cera
(Euphoria
Cenifera
(Candelilla)
Wax)

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Candelilla Cera is the candelilla wax obtained from Euphorbia
cerifera, Euphorbiaceae. Mexican origin.



Trade name INCI Producer Description
LUVOCARE®

WAX
MICRO-
CRYSTALLINE
121 PEARLS

Cera
microcristallina

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Wax obtained by solvent extraction from the residue of the
distillation of petroleum. Compared with paraffin molecular chains
are heavier and melt at higher temperatures. They differ from
paraffin as they are more plastic, flexible and sticky.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
MICRO-
CRYSTALLINE
171 PEARLS

Cera
microcristallina

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Wax obtained by solvent extraction from the residue of the
distillation of petroleum. Compared with paraffin molecular chains
are heavier and melt at higher temperatures. They differ from
paraffin as they are more plastic, flexible and sticky.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
O.Z.E.
PEARLS

Ozokerite
LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Wax that is obtained by separation of waste oil. It's malleable,
non-crystalline.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
PARAFFIN
52 54
MICROPEARLS

Paraffin
LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Wax obtained by the processes of distillation of petroleum,
through successive stages of pressing and solvent extraction for
cristalizzazione. Form large crystals characteristics and is very
stable.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
BEESWAX-W

Cera alba
(Beeswax)

LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Obtained from the yellow beeswax for purification through active
carbon.

LUVOCARE®

WAX
PARAFFIN
56 58
MICROPEARLS

Paraffin
LEHVOSS
Personal
Care

Wax obtained by the processes of distillation of petroleum,
through successive stages of pressing and solvent extraction for
cristalizzazione. Form large crystals characteristics and is very
stable.



Trade name INCI Producer Description

Ethox 4075
Glyceryl
Isostearate,
Caprylic/Capric
Triglyceride

Ethox

High performance thickening system developed specifically for
anhydrous, non-polar systems. It is a light color, low odor liquid.
Gel clarity can be varied from crystal clear and water white to
opaque and creamy. Hardness can be varied from soft gels to hard
sticks.

ETHSORB O SORBITAN
OLEATE, Liquid Ethox W/O emulsifier, pigment dispersing aid, thickener, lubrication

agent, and emollient
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